
 

 

Announcement from Editorial Board 
The following article has been retracted due to the investigation of complaints received 
against it.  
 
Title: The Magnetic Field Study of a Finite Solenoid   
Authors: A. K. Al-Shaikhli, H. Fatima, K. Omar, A. Fadhil, J. Lina 
 
The scientific community takes a very strong view on this matter and we treat all 
unethical behavior such as plagiarism seriously. This paper published in Vol.4 No.3 
316-322（pages）, 2013, has been removed from this site.  
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